
 

Burien United PAC 

replied 

September 17, 2021 

 

To: "PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

External Email 

Thank you for your inquiry about Burien United. 
 
Following your email regarding the complaint, we want to point out that we have absolutely 
nothing to do with fundraising. 
We have raised no money, given no money, received no money and spent no money. We are a 
small group of Burien residents who made a Facebook page.  Note that Burien United does NOT 
intend to do anything with funds or money and that our posts are "home-made" and created by 
us. 
 
This Facebook page was private until very recently.  Until then, it was a by-invitation-only page 
to our friends and neighbors. Before we decided to make it open to all, we decided to remove 
the posts about candidates. 
Just for clarification, was there even a reason to do so? We saw this as a mere way to express 
our right to an opinion, the same way we would to talk about a chef or a shop.  Right now, our 
page doesn't contain any particular candidates and we talk about the issues in our community. 
 
Thank you for letting us know your thoughts. 
Sincerely, 
 
Burien United 

 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13056124861

